
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL  

PLANNING MEETING 

MARCH 15, 2021 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on March 15, 2021 at 5:00 P.M. in the Ashland 

City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Dianne Ballard, 

Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City 

Clerk/Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Police Chief Joseph 

Stanford, Maintenance Supervisor Phillip Stinson, Fire Chief Brett Thompson (5:21 P.M.), and Tammy 

Andrews with the Clay Times Journal.  

 

 Items discussed included Council visions for the City of Ashland, trees on right of way of 4th Street that 

need to be removed, bids for Lucas Property next to Urban Park, lot next to City Hall and potential grant 

opportunities, future of the Youth Sports Program and securing stability and security in the Youth Sports 

Department, and upcoming road projects.  

 

 Mayor Fetner advised the City of Ashland did not receive the first round of Rebuild Alabama Grant 

funds, but the City may still receive the second round of funding in May. 

 

 Mayor Fetner commended the Maintenance Department for work in Ashland Cemetery.  

 

 Council Member Cain thanked the Maintenance Department on behalf of the Arts League for working 

on their office.  
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